
 

 
 

ANNOUNCEMENTS April 13, 2025 

Welcome We are delighted you are worshiping 
with us today. If you would like more 
information about our ministries, read below or 
visit dcpc.org.  

Please let us know you are 

worshipping with us. Sign the 

friendship pad or scan the QR 

code.  

For Our Children Worship bags and children's 
bulletins are available at each entrance. In the 
middle of the sanctuary, we have tables with 
quiet supplies to keep young hands busy while 
listening. Parents, please sit nearby and leave 
spaces and materials tidy.   

Free Childcare We provide childcare for ages 0 
to 6 in Room 14, which is on the lower level. 
Next door is a comfort room for young children 
with a caregiver. You will find a rocking chair, 
toys, changing table, and live stream of the 
service.  

Hearing Assistance Devices are available in 
baskets at each entrance to the sanctuary. If you 
need assistance, please see a worship leader. We 
also have Bluetooth capability.  

Holy Week and Easter at DCPC 
April 13th- Palm Sunday. 8:45 in Lingle Chapel, 
9:45 and 11:00 in the Sanctuary 

April 17th- Dinner with Davidson Presbyterian 
Church in the Congregation House at 6:00 p.m. 
$10 adults, $5 children, $25 maximum. Register 
by noon on April 15th. 

April 17th- Maundy Thursday Communion 
Service, with Davidson Presbyterian Church, in 
the Sanctuary, 7:00 p.m. 

April 18th- Seven Last Words Good Friday 
Service, 12:00 - 1:00 at the Sanctuary. 

April 20th- Empty Tomb 5K Walk/Run at 6:00 
am. Meet at the Davidson Pump House, on 
South Street between D K-8 and the Greenway, 
for a 5K walk/run. We finish in time for our 
Sunrise Communion Service. 

April 20th- 6:45 Sunrise Communion at the 
Davidson Pumphouse. 8:45, 9:45 and 11:00 in 
the Sanctuary.   

April 20th- Easter Worship at 8:45, 9:45 and 
11:00 in the sanctuary. Please drop off fresh-cut 
flowers for our flowered cross on the sanctuary 
steps 8:30 am-10:50 am. 

Adult Sunday School Adult Sunday School 
rooms are: Connections – 201, Covenant - 
Congregation House ABC, Jubilee – 216, 
Maloney – 215. Meanwhile, the Pines Class 
meets in the Davidson Room at the Pines. 

Egg Hunt The Family Egg Hunt will be April 
19th at 10 a.m. To ensure we have enough 
supplies, please register on Realm or by calling 
the church office for these free events.  

Children's Faith Formation We offer 9:45 a.m. 
Sunday School for all ages. Grades 1-5 are on 
the upper level and birth through 
kindergarten/TK are on the lower level. On 
Wednesdays, Kids Club meets 4-6 p.m. for 
elementary children and we begin on the 
playground. Contact Jenny Alexander for more 
information.  

VBS Needs YOU! Youth (rising 7th-12th) and 
adults, are you interested in a short-
term, fun, and connectional volunteer 
opportunity? VBS needs small group 
guides, kitchen help, childcare help, a 
photographer, and station assistants 
(crafts, mission). VBS runs June 9-12 at 5:30-8 
p.m. Want to learn more? Contact Jenny 
Alexander or Amanda Wheeler. Ready to sign 
up? Use the VBS registration QR code and sign 
up for free as a volunteer. Add your interest 
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area in the memo section. Registration is open 
for VBS Road Trip 2025. June 9-12 evenings, 
5:30-8 p.m. with dinner. Sign up today by 
scanning the QR code!  

Presbyterian Response to 
Christian Nationalism Greg 
Snyder, Doug Ottati and Peter 
Henry are leading a three-week 
series on Christian Nationalism from a 
Reformed/Presbyterian perspective. April 22nd, 
and 29th and May 6th, at 6:30 pm in the Parlor. 
Register via Realm by scanning the QR code or 
call the church office.  

Burris Space Dedication TODAY, April 13th, 
following 11:00 worship, we will formally 
dedicate the Lynn and Marjorie Burris 
Gathering Space. Please plan to join us in the 
Burris Space for this wonderful occasion. 

Voices of Vietnam Honoring Our Veterans 
as part of our upcoming Voices of Vietnam event, 
where we’ll be discussing The Women by Kristin 
Hannah and hearing from a Vietnam War 
nurse about her experiences, we would also like 
to recognize and honor any Vietnam veterans 
connected to our congregation. If you or a loved 
one served during the Vietnam era—whether or 
not you’re able to attend our event—we would 
be grateful to know your name so that we can 
include you in our tribute! Please reach out 
to Christy Kramer at csknamaste@gmail.com. 
Thank you - and thank you for your service! 

Stephen Ministers If you are interested in 
becoming a Stephen Minister, there will be a 
training class starting in September 2025.  For 
more information, please contact Dave Dudley 
at ddudley@hmsracing.com. 

Saying Goodbye Harriett Rosebrough, our 
Church Administrator, is retiring soon.  Her 
last day in the office is April 15th. When you 
see her in worship and around the building, 
please say thank you for her years of service to 
our congregation. 

Saying Hello The Session is pleased to introduce 
Diana Ruso as our new Church Administrator. 
She began on April 1st so that she could have 

some overlap with Harriett Rosebrough. Diana 
lives in Davidson with her family and is 
originally from New York. Her immediate 
background is in the banking world but in her 
words, “I can do the financial things but what I 
really love is the people.” Her email is 
druso@dcpc.org and her office is just across 
from the main entrance door. 

French Wine Tasting Event at Total Wine 
May 16th from 6:00 – 8:00 p.m. 
From the marvelous range of often-
overlooked wines of the Loire 
Valley to the elegant Chardonnays 
and Pinot Noirs of Burgundy, join 
our own Matthew Zold for an 
evening at Total Wine & More in 
Cornelius exploring the greatest wine regions 
in France. Cost is $30 per person and this 
event is limited to 30 registrants, participants 
must be 21 years or older. Babysitting is 
available and provided by members of the high 
school mission trip as a fundraiser. Let us know 
if you need babysitting and then you can pay 
the students that night (separately from your 
$30 payment for the event). RSVP via 
Realm by scanning the QR code or call the 
church office at 704.892.5641. 

Time to Order Butter Braids Our high school 
students are heading to Farmington, Maine on 
a mission trip in June and you can help support 
them through your appetite. They will be 
taking orders for Butter Braids, a delicious 
pastry stuffed with a variety of fillings, until 
April 13th, online and after each service in the 
Burris Gathering Space. You can also use this 
QR code to order online. Thank you, in 
advance, for supporting their summer trip. 

New Pledges Thank you to those who recently 
made financial pledges to DCPC for the 2025 
year.  It is never too late and it makes a 
difference. Just ask everyone who was part of 
Youth Sunday last week.  Our reminder of 
being found no matter how lost we are would 
not have happened without your financial 
support. 
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